
 
Continuity of Learning Plan 

Lake Linden-Hubbell Public Schools 

Reconfirmation Meeting 
 

Agenda: 
 Reconfirm how instruction is going to be delivered during the 2023/24 

school year 
 Public comments from parents and/or guardians 

 

Reconfirmation Meeting for June 2023 

Reconfirm instructional delivery method: 

We plan to deliver of our instruction to all of our students face to face.  

Reconfirm how instruction will be delivered for each grade level: 

Pre-Kindergarten: 
Face to face instruction. 

Elementary (Grades K - 5): 
Face to face instruction. 

Middle School (Grades 6 - 8): 
Face to face instruction.  

High School (Grades 9-12): 
Face to face instruction.  

Reconfirm whether or not the district is offering higher levels of in-
person instruction for English language learners, special education 
students, or other special populations: 

N/A  



Document Public Comments: 

Almost all comments made have been positive during the school year. 
Some would prefer there still be an option to be completely online. 
Students that have had this option have proven it is not effective and we 
feel the best situation is for them to be face to face for their instruction. 
Therefore, we have decided to discontinue the option.   

 


